Newsletter

DonCare at The Medical Centre

AUTUMN EDITION 2012
Welcome to the Autumn edition of our newsletter which we hope you will enjoy reading and find its contents of interest.
Leavers and Joiners

It is with great sadness that we said goodbye to Dr Wright in September who is now enjoying his retirement with best wishes from partners, staff and patients.
Lorayne moved on to pastures new in July and we have a new practice manager in post, Paula White, who joined us in September.   
Get Protected!!
Our Flu clinics are underway and would remind you that flu is not like a common cold and can be serious to those people in the ‘at risk’ groups. Patients over the age of 65 or suffer from a chronic disease such as diabetes, heart disease, asthma, problems with lungs or kidneys or who have a weakened immune system are at higher risk of getting flu, therefore it is extremely important that you are vaccinated.

Our designated flu clinics are still underway but should you miss the chance to attend please contact the surgery and an appointment will be arranged for you.

Advance Booking

Just to remind you that routine appointments can be booked in advance.   Therefore if you work or are going on holiday, you can book an appointment for your convenience.  We also have a text reminder system in place where you can receive a text message confirming your appointment date and time.  Please ask the receptionist to set this up for you.
A & E Attendances

The A & E Department at Doncaster Royal Infirmary should be used for accidents and emergencies only.   Some of our patients are attending hospital during surgery hours with conditions that can be dealt with by a Doctor/Nurse here.    Please contact us here at the surgery for advice before attending the hospital.

On Line Prescription Ordering
Just to remind you that you can order your prescription via the practice online ordering system. The system allows you to see the items on your repeat prescriptions and simply tick the ones you need. You can also add a note which will appear with your request, for example, if you also require an additional item not on your repeat list.
If you wish to use this system, please ask at the Upstairs Reception desk for your On-Line repeat prescription password.

Medication

Is there anything on your repeat medication list that you no longer require?  If you would like any help with your medication, please contact our Practice Pharmacist, Alison, for a medication review.

Patient Participation Group Meetings

There are only 2 meetings left for this calendar year:

1 November – CVS (voluntary services)
13 December – planning next year’s programme with a mince pie!!
The meetings are held on a Thursday afternoon 1.30 – 3.00 here at The Medical Centre.  All DonCare patients are welcome to come along.

Our existing Patient Participation Group meets regularly every 6 – 8 weeks and are always open to new people joining.   However, we feel some patients are put off attending as they are not sure what is expected of them if they attend.   The sessions are informal, usually with a speaker delivering a specific topic to the group which they have chosen and the Practice Manager, Paula, informing the patient group of things which are happening in the surgery and proposed changes to services etc.
Whilst our current patient group is invaluable we are aware it is not as representative of our patient population as we would like.   With this in mind and keeping our existing group, the practice also has ‘virtual’ group who we contact by email, but who do not attend face-to- face meetings. The ‘virtual’ group is contacted to get their individual views regarding the practice.   

If you are interested in joining either group please speak to a member of staff for further details.
Missed Appointments
During September we had 192 missed appointments equaling 2740 minutes of wasted clinic time!!   If you are unable to attend your appointment please contact the surgery as soon as possible so that it may be allocated to another patient.
Christmas & New Year Closing
The surgery will be closed on:

Tuesday 25 & Wednesday 26 December

Tuesday 1 January

The Doctors and Staff here at The Medical Centre would like to wish all our patients a peaceful and healthy new year.









